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Istanbul, October 5, 2022 
 
Announcement Regarding S&P Global Ratings’ Credit Rating 
 
International credit rating agency S&P Global Ratings has revised our Company's credit rating 
as "B", which was previously "B+", in accordance with its internal practice to reflect its 
downgrade of Turkey's sovereign rating announced on September 30, 2022. The outlook of the 
rating has been revised to “Stable” from “Negative”. 
 
For more information: 
Turkcell Investor Relations 
investor.relations@turkcell.com.tr  

Tel: + 90 212 313 1888 
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